
St. Louis Missouri USA Service News 
Rajubhaiji Visit to Peace Villa – Baba’s house in St. Louis 
BK program, Tuesday, May 2, 7:00 -8:30 pm 
 

 
 
Sister Priya, Center coordinator of St. Louis welcomed Rajubhaiji and 
Bharatbhai from India and Sister Jyostna and Sulaben from Chicago at 
Peace Villa. Sister Jyostna shared her experience with the St. Louis BK’s. 
 

 
 



Rajubhaiji gave a wonderful class on “Giving No Matter What” and 
“Easy Tips to be Soul-conscious” to the group of about 23 students. 
There was also about 15 students who joined online to take benefit of 
bhaiji’s session. 
 

 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Every one received sweet Madhuban Toli and fruit from Rajubhaiji 
closing the event with a group photo. 
 

 
 
Next day, Wednesday May 3 conducted a powerful amritvela meditation 
and online murli class. 
 

 



Rajubhaiji had a tour of Peace Villa before murli. He spent some time in 
Baba’s room and enjoyed the atmosphere.  
 

    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Rajubhaiji also visited Gateway Arch National Park and St. Louis Old 
Courthouse in the late morning. 

 
 

 
 
 



Rajubhaiji also visited a local family whose parents Otumbarabhai and 
Hemalathaben knew him from India. After which, Rajubhaji left to 
Chicago by car. 
 

 
 
Om shanti. 


